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Book Condition: New. Publisher/Verlag: Springer, Berlin | This volume shares vital insights gained by its expert
authors during years of surgical experience. As well as detailing a wealth of surgical options in varied contexts,
it includes background material on pathology, diagnosis, and non-invasive treatments. | Spine surgery has
increasingly become a surgical field of its own, with a distinct body of knowledge. While available textbooks
cover the intricacies of spine surgery and provide extensive information on each pathology, these books are not
geared towards the requirements of the novice and are insuCiciently portable for the busy resident to carry
while on rounds or on call. This easy-to-use book, written by acknowledged experts, is designed to meet such
needs by providing essential information on spine pathology, diagnostic evaluation, surgical procedures, and
other treatments. ADer an opening general section, degenerative spinal disease, pediatric spine conditions,
spine trauma, spine tumors, infections, inflammatory disorders, and metabolic conditions are all discussed in
more depth. Alongside description and evaluation of surgical options, important background information is
included on pathology, presentation, diagnosis, and nonsurgical treatments. Potential complications of surgery
are also carefully considered. Spine Surgery Basics will be an invaluable practical aid for all who are
embarking on a career in spinal surgery or require a ready reference that can be consulted during everyday
clinical practice. | General: Anatomy.- Physical Exam: Cervical.- Physical Exam: Lumbosacral.- Imaging Basics
(basics of anatomy on radiographic imaging plus bone scans, DEXA, etc.).- Diagnostic Evaluations (injections,
EMG, etc).- General Surgical Principles (guidelines for informed consent, patient positioning for surgery,
equipment needed, post operative considerations).- Surgical Approaches.- Cervical and Thoracic
Instrumentation.- Lumbar and Lumbosacral Instrumentation.- Bone graD and Bone Substitute Biology.-
Neuromonitoring. Degenerative Spine: Cervical Disc Herniation and Radiculopathy.- Cervical Stenosis and
Myelopathy.- Thoracic Disc Herniation.- Lumbar Disc Herniation.- Lumbar Spinal Stenosis.- Lumbar...
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